
 
 

October 9, 2017 

Dear Atlantis Academy Families, 

Atlantis Academy schools and programs were closed for seven days in preparation for and cleanup 
following Hurricane Irma. The makeup days outlined below were approved based on a variety of factors 
including consideration of local school districts. Additionally, makeup days were selected in 
consideration of students, families and staff commitments for vacation and holidays scheduled around 
the school calendar and also reflect input from employee group representatives. Each approved plan 
meets requirements set forth by the state of Florida and our accrediting agencies. 

Atlantis Academy Coral Springs 
Two previously scheduled early release days – October 19, 2017 and December 22, 2017 – will be 
utilized as makeup days. 

Atlantis Academy Miami 
Two previously scheduled teacher planning days – September 21, 2017 and October 2, 2017 – will be 
utilized as makeup days. 

Atlantis Academy Palm Beach 
Three previously scheduled professional development days for teachers – November 7, 2017; December 
21, 2017; and March 16, 2018 – will be utilized as makeup days. 

If you should have any questions, please contact your campus directly. 

Sincerely, 

Mark DiConsiglio 
RVP of Operations 
Atlantis Academies 
863-670-0443 

Cc: Donna Bussiere, Director, Coral Springs 
 Carlos Aballi, Director, Miami 
 Mary Joyner, Director, Palm Beach 


